[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Sylva Balcarova,

The NASA GLOBE Cloud Challenge 2022: Clouds in a Changing Climate has started. By keeping an eye on the clouds you are helping NASA study our climate. One of the challenge goals is 20,000 new satellite matches. Your satellite match is helping us reach this goal.

Thank you for your NASA GLOBE cloud observation! The NASA GLOBE Clouds Team matched your cloud observation with corresponding satellite data. The link(s) below show your cloud observation with corresponding satellite data. The satellite match is based on the time and location of your cloud report.

GEO Satellite Match : 2022-02-03 08:53:00
Cloud Satellite Match : 2022-02-03 08:53:00
GEO Satellite Match : 2022-02-04 09:11:00
GEO Satellite Match : 2022-02-14 08:36:00
GEO Satellite Match : 2022-02-15 13:53:00

*Please note: Data retrieved from different satellites is processed at different speeds. You may receive multiple satellite match emails for one cloud observation.

The satellite match report aids in the understanding of corresponding satellite data. You can learn more about your satellite match at GLOBE Clouds Satellite Comparison.

The GLOBE Observer mobile app has a Satellite Flyover tab. Check the tab to find when a satellite will fly over your location and to set reminder notifications.

Thank you for your cloud report! We look forward to your continued observations. You received this email because you participated in NASA GLOBE Clouds. Did you know you can receive emails in addition to satellite matches? To verify your NASA cloud email settings visit the GLOBE Observer app. Click on the wheel icon at the bottom of the page. Click on the blue button ‘Opt-In/Opt-Out Settings’ and select ‘Yes’ for each desired option. To stop receiving NASA satellite match emails Select ‘No’ under ‘Receive NASA Satellite Images’.

Your observations help NASA scientists better understand what is happening in the atmosphere from your unique point of view.

The NASA GLOBE Cloud Team
LaRC-GLOBE-Clouds@mail.nasa.gov
